
 

 

 

                                                                    
April 13, 1995 
 
 
CONFIDENTIAL 
 
 
Robert Chisholm  
48 Anna Avenue  
Ottawa, ON K1Z 7T4 
 
 
Dear Robert: 
 
This will acknowledge receipt of your resume in response to our advertisement. 
 
We are in the process of reviewing all resumes and will advise you if your qualifications are  
deemed to match those of the position requirements immediately available. 
 
Should your qualifications not immediately match a position available, but other positions  
which may be available in the future, we will also advise you. 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to review your resume. 
 
Yours very truly, 
 
 
CHEMICALS AND PETROLEUM DIVISION 

  
 
Marvin B. Dickau 
Senior Human Resources Administrator 
 
MBD/dlm 95.04.13 
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